
 

From the Pastor                                                May 2, 2021 
 

        The Lord willing, I will be preaching 
at the Cranberry Baptist Church outside of 
Beckley, West Virginia. I certainly covet 
your prayers. Cranberry Baptist is the 
church in which I was saved 67 years ago.  
I’m grateful for God’s FAITHFULNESS over 
these many years.   

 My prayers are with each of you today.  May God bless 
those who are preaching in my absence.   
 Continue to PRAY for our upcoming One-Day Revival 
with Evangelist Scott Pauley.  God can work in a moment of 
time to send HIS refreshing power.  Remember, the revival is 
on May 30th.  There will be three great services beginning 
with a combined Sunday School.  Pick up a revival flyer in 
the lobby and share the details of the meeting with others. 
 

 
 

May this coming MEMORIAL DAY celebration 
be a good reminder of the American soldiers 
that died in battle.  May we also be reminded 

of the Christian soldiers who have finished 
their course of duty.   

Most of all, may this Memorial Day remind us of the Greatest 
Soldier and the greatest battle that was fought on the cross 
of Calvary when Jesus defeated the devil and the demons of 

Hell.  Amen!  Pray much.  Invite others. 
 

 
 

Our MEMORY BOARD presentation will follow the Sunday 
night service on May 30th.  This is a  time to reflect and give 
thanks to many that have been a part of our church family.  

Thank God for our HERITAGE!  
 

 
 

UPCOMING graduations… 
FCA Kindergarten - May 20th, 6:30 p.m. 
FCA High School - June 2nd, 7:00 p.m. 

 
 

 
 



MEN’S PRAYER MEETING ON MAY 29th at 6:00 P.M.                            
Men, please join us as we pray for our 
One-Day Revival with Evangelist Scott 

Pauley.  Let’s pray for this Memorial Day 
weekend be a spiritual thrust                        

in our Christian lives.  
 

 
 

If you have not been receiving event reminder or 
announcement phone calls from the church, 

please let the church secretary know.  Thanks! 
 

  
 

MOTHER’S DAY is next Sunday, May 
9th.  A special gift awaits each mother!  

Special recognition will be given to both 
the oldest and youngest mothers. 

  

 
 

Bro. Tyree needs to meet with all children’s ministry workers 
(Children’s Sunday School, Bus Captains/Drivers, Survival 
Kids, & Children’s Church leaders) tonight     

after the service.  Information and dates for 
this year’s Family Crusade will be announced. 

 

   

 

Stewardship Report 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….$   7,233.00 
Faith Promise .................        822.50 
Missions ..........................          76.00 
Building Fund ................        100.00 
Roof .................................        500.00 
Funeral ...........................     3,830.00 
Friends of Faith .............        225.00                                           
 
 

TOTAL .......................... $12,786.50 

Serving In The Nursery:    
 
 
 

 
 

Sunday Morning: 
Barbara Brooks 

  

Sunday Evening: 
Judy Berryman 

 

Wednesday Evening: 
Jennifer Gibson 


